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Dividend Update 

Ding Sheng Xin Finance Co. Limited (ASX:DXF) advises that the payment of the dividend 
announced to ASX on 30 September 2016 has been delayed due to recent changes to the processes 
required under Chinese regulations for the transfer of funds out of China.   

The Company anticipates having the relevant approvals shortly and will update shareholders as 
soon as a definitive date becomes available.  
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